



Minutes of DYC Meeting  
5<sup>th</sup> June 2017



Present

Gordon Farries, Graham Sloan, Mary Morton, Sheona Muir,  
David Kennedy, Adele Welsh, Fiona Carson and Jill Moodie.

Apologies

Iain Jamieson, Kirsty McMillan and Gillian Marley Milligan.

Minutes

Approved by David and seconded by Fiona.

Chairman's Report

Gordon reported that Sophie Jackson has been awarded  
Player of the Year and Team Member of the Year. Junior  
Fitness Sessions are to be resumed Monday 12 June at  
Palmerstone 5-6pm.

Treasurers Report

Bank Balance £10609.97

Hollywood Trust Balance £295.40

First Team Entries has been sent to RCCC for £3940. This Covers Club Entries for Div 1 & 2, U13 & U15 Funspiel, Skills Awards & 2 Club Entries for U14 Ashams

It also covers Members Support for Team Gallacher, Team Stewart, and Team S Carson & Team O Carson & Team Muir

Funding Forms had been finalised and were on Website along with the club funding policy

### Merchandise Report

Mary has passed on all the information about pin badges etc to Jane to follow up for next season.

### Fundraising Report

Discussion took place around possible funding application to council for local grant funding. Graham going to look into it.

The 'It's a Knockout' competition idea is progressing, Graham is going to pursue this with 'Let's Get Sporty'.

### Competition Report

Iain will be arranging ice for next season.

### Parent Information

A few skills levels and two trophies still to be collected.

## Development Officer's Update

Graham organising the summer fitness sessions, curlers can pay per session or get a discounted rate for block booking. £2 per session or £12 for a block of 12 weeks. Considering possible advanced sessions to be held at the Ice Bowl.

The Ice Bowl are still looking into a second coach.

## Action Log Update

Reviewed current action log and agreed to add entry regarding the organisation of the MacMillan Competition in October.

## A.O.C.B

Mary suggested that RCCC confirmation emails received by teams should be forwarded to her and Graham for club records.

Sheona suggested that committee approve Jackson Sloan as a junior member as per the change in the constitution ...unanimously agreed.

Meeting closed 8.20pm

Next meeting to be held at

The Granary July 3<sup>rd</sup> 7pm (Diners 530 for those who wanted to go early!)